
 

To whom it may concern: 

  

I am writing today to recommend Mr. Matt Larson for your teaching position.  

Matt has taught two of my children at Butte Central Catholic High School.  I have found Mr. 

Larson to be a wonderful teacher.  He is young and enthusiastic and has brought new ideas and 

techniques to the students.  Matt has a way of connecting with the students and opening their 

minds to thoughtfulness while seeing both sides of an issue and having healthy debate.  

I own a Charter Bus Service and have had the opportunity to drive Mr. Larson and his Speech 

and Debate team on a trip.  Mr. Larson is great with the team.  They are safe and cared for, they 

are challenged to learn and succeed in a positive and supportive way.  

I wish Mr. Larson the very best and I recommend him for your teaching position. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Dan 

  

Dan McGree 

President Tucker Transportation Inc. 

Proud Parent of Four Girls who attend Butte Central Catholic Schools 

888-323-4623 
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